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With reference to the Secretary of State for Transport’s invitation to comment on National Highways’ recent
submission, it appears that National Highways has not made any changes to the Scheme to take into account the
World Heritage Committee’s decision.  Nor has it fully assess the alternative routes.

If the project were to go ahead on the basis of the current proposals it would surely lead to Stonehenge losing its
Work Heritage status.  That cannot be in anyone’s interest and for that reason alone the whole Scheme ought to
be reconsidered from the beginning.

Peter Hawkins




